M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
June 14, 2018
RE:
Bid Award, revised BG-1 and BG-2 for Ignite-Renovations 
BG#17-279
The bid opening for the Ignite Renovations Project was Tuesday, June 12, 2018.  Five proposals were received with Monarch Construction Company submitting the lowest and best proposal in the amount of $16,477,000.00.
Base Bid




     $13,986,000

Alternate No. 1 (roof replacement)

      
612,000

Alternate No. 2 (resilient floor tile by Nora)  No cost change

Alternate No. 3 (Health Services)

            651,000
Alternate No. 5 (asphalt overlay and patch)           229,000

Alternate No. 6 (HVAC units by Trane-base bid) No cost change

Alternate No. 7 (preferred Food Service mfrs)       180,000

Alternate No. 8 (2nd floor HVAC units)                   744,000

Alternate No. 8a (HVAC units by Trane-alt. bid   No cost change

Alternate No. 9 (generator)



    70,000

Alternate No. 10 (intrusion detection)                          5,000

At this time, we are recommending rejection of Alternate No. 4 for Children Inc., as they wish to scale the scope back to reduce costs.  This revised scope will be priced as a change order through Monarch Construction and submitted for approval at the July board meeting.

Attached is a copy of the revised BG-1, bid tabulation sheet and BG-2.

I recommend the board approve the revised BG-1, bid award and 
BG-2 for the above project, as presented.

Mike Poiry
Assistant Superintendent, Operations
